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8 Register On–Line to Sponsor a Family
with children, a senior or a person with disabilities

8 Donate On-Line or Mail a cheque to
FAMILY SERVICES OF THE NORTH SHORE #101–255
West 1st Street, North Vancouver, BC V7M 3G8

8 Bring a New Unwrapped Gift or Toy to:
CHRISTMAS BUREAU OFFICE BY DEC. 11TH #113 – 255 West
1st Street, North Vancouver, Monday thru Friday 10:00 am–4:00 pm; or
Leave your donation with Park Royal Guest Services, or
Capilano Mall near Santa’s House

Our greatest need this year is gifts for seniors and children 12 -16

Thank you for your support!

Visit www.familyservices.bc.ca for more information or
call 604-984-9627

Bring Hope and Joy to a Family this Holiday Season
You can help...

Counselling • Support • Education

EMPTY
STOCKING FUND
In partnership with United Way of the Lower Mainland.

FOUNDING SPONSOR

PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING
A redevelopment is being proposed for 1203, 1207 Harold Road to

construct a residential townhouse project.
You are invited to a meeting to discuss the project.

The meeting is being held by Homefield Investments Ltd. and Integra
Architecture Inc., in compliance with District of North Vancouver Council Policy.
The applicant will present details of the proposal and discuss any concerns
residents may have.

Information packages are being distributed to residents within a 75 metre
radius of the site. If you would like to receive a copy or if you would like more
information, please contact:

Mike Brody of Homefield Investments Ltd. at 604-980-2954;

Casey Peters of the Community Planning Department at 604-990-2388; or

Duane Siegrist of Integra Architecture Inc. at 604-688-4220

or bring your questions or comments to the meeting.

*This is not a Public Hearing. Council will receive a report from staff on issues
raised at the meeting and will formally consider the proposal at a later date.

Date: Thursday, December 11, 2014
Time: 7:00 p.m.
Location of the Meeting: Mollie Nye House

940 Lynn Valley Road, North Vancouver
The applicant proposes to rezone the site from single-family zoning to a comprehensive

development zone to permit an 8-unit ground oriented townhouse development.
The proposal includes one building. 8 units will have two parking stalls per unit.
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